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I am filled with immense delight and humble thanks to God that the
Partnership Program between the Uniting Church of Australia and the 
Jaffna Diocese of the Church of South India will soon be a reality. This is no 
doubt a sign of the commitment we share to the great vision of bringing 
peoples and nations together in the spirit of the Gospels that inspire our faith. 

No doubt, we have tremendous challenges ahead of us but whatever we 
undertake in faith and dedication, I am sure will be guided by God’s grace.

I am sure our churches will be greatly inspired by this program.

Bishop Daniel Thiagarajah’s  Message

Bishop Daniel Thiagarajah Rev. John Bottomley Rev. Angela Tampiyappa 

SUPPORT THE SRI LANKAN

 PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM

Sri Lankan brochure cover.indd   1 4/6/09   7:06:47 PM



My pledge to support the 
Sri Lanka Partnership Program

	 Please tick the appropriate box.

	 Enclosing my once-off donation of $ ……. to alleviate human 
	 suffering and support the Church of South India ministry to those 
	 most affected by civil war.

	 Pledging a monthly amount of $ …… to  ‘Sri Lankan Partnership 
	 Program’.  Please send me the information on how to debit my
	 account  automatically.

	 Attending the Prayers for Peace Service on the fourth Sunday of 
	 each month at 10.00 am at St. George’s East St. Kilda Uniting 
	 Church, 4 Chapel Street, East St. Kilda.

	  Providing my email address to receive regular updates of the 
	 Jaffna Diocese ministry through their monthly newsletter.

Name: …………………………………………………………………

Address: ………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………………Postcode: …………. 

Telephone: (…) …………………………………

Email: …………………………………………………………………

Please make cheques or money orders payable to “Sri Lanka Partnership 
Program”.   Forward this tear-off page with your pledge and information to:

Rev. John Bottomley
Sri Lanka Partnership Program
P. O. Box 362
St. Kilda  3182

THE SRI LANKAN PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM PROVIDES:

Financial support and assistance to the ministry of the Jaffna Diocese, 
Church of South India.

Ways for interested people in Australia and Sri Lanka to contribute to a
 ministry of healing, justice and reconciliation for all victims of the civil 
war in Sri Lanka.

St. George’s and Creative Ministries Network will use their own resources 
for pastoral care and counselling of the civil war’s mental and spiritual 
wounds of the Sri Lankan diaspora in Australia.  

ACCOUNTABILITY

The program operates under the management of a Committee chaired
by Rev. John Bottomley, Director Creative Ministries Network.  The 
secretary is Rev. Angela Tampiyappa, the Minister of St. George’s.

Contacts:		  Rev. John Bottomley 03 9827 8322
			   john.bottomley@cmn.unitingcare.org.au
			   Rev. Angela Tampiyappa 03 9731 0604
			   atampiya@bigpond.net.au

The Committee provides an annual report of its ministry and finances to 
all partner organisations and donors.

The bank account for the St. George’s East St. Kilda Uniting Church 
Sri Lanka Partnership Project is held by the UCA Synod of Victoria and 
Tasmania Cash Management Funds.
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